
Internet Safety Day 2017: Year 2 
 

In Year 2, we have completed an online safety quiz in teams. It helped us to 
think about ways we can keep ourselves safe and happy whilst using the 
internet. Here are some of our ideas. 

“We can tell our parents when we have seen something that 
has upset us.” 

“You must never enter your personal details online. For 
example your address, your password, your full name and 
your phone number.” 

“If you see something that is sad or bad you should always 
tell your mum and dad they will not be cross.” 

“Cyber bullying is bullying online- DO NOT DO IT!” 

“Never keep secrets online.” 

“Never talk or message anyone online who you do not know. 
They are strangers, just like strangers in the street. Just 
ignore them and tell an adult you trust.” 

“If someone is mean to you online tell a trusted adult and do 
not be mean back.” 

“We can tell our parents when we have seen something that 
has upset us on the internet. They won’t be cross because it is 
not our fault.” 

“You should ask a grown up if you want to go online or try 
something new.” 

“Be careful of adverts that are not real or that want your 
personal information.” 


